Dear St. Anne's Families,

As Thanksgiving is upon us, I would like to take the opportunity to express my sincere thanks and gratitude to you for entrusting us with the care and education of your children. I am thankful that I get to interact with our students each and every day, and I am never more proud of them than when we attend Mass together and pray as a school community. My hope is that you experience that sense of peace, pride and togetherness at Mass each Sunday.

I am thankful for the faculty and staff of St. Anne's School for their incredible hard work and dedication to our students and their families. It is an honor to work alongside them each and every day.

I am thankful for our Assistant Principal, Mrs. Ann-Marie Zino, our Pastor, Monsignor Tom Harold and the support of the entire parish staff. It is a privilege serving alongside them in such a generous and service-oriented parish.

Lastly, I am so thankful for being welcomed this year as your principal, and I look forward to everything your children will continue to accomplish and experience throughout the school year.

I wish you and your families a happy and relaxing Thanksgiving!

Respectfully,

Dr. Thomas J. Fasano Principal